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Dear Clients and Colleagues,

As of today, March 16, 2020, Zetlin & De Chiara LLP has decided to implement a remote working
environment for our entire staff. We are a firm that takes great pride in the trust placed in us by our
clients and we have a robust infrastructure that allows our attorneys to provide services no matter
where they are physically located. This infrastructure is now serving us well as we are able to look
after the health and safety of our employees while maintaining our ability to provide unparalleled
services to our clients.

Our best wishes to all as we collectively navigate these unprecedented times.


